
Compliance statement for web-site 

 

Bolton Parish Council would like to inform you that contacting the Parish Clerk by using 
the contact us page or emailing clerkboltonpc@gmail.com or carrying out work on behalf 
of Bolton Parish Council may result in you leaving personal information. 
 
Your personal data will be kept in compliance with the new General Data Protection 
Regulation (GDPR) May 2018. Bolton Parish Council will not pass your personal data to 
any other individual or organisation. 
 
It should be noted under the Financial Regulations & Governance which Bolton Parish 
Council are bound by, that some personal information is required to be minuted and 
available in the public domain. 
 
If you are concerned with any interaction with the PC with regard to your personal details 
please contact the Clerk. Please see the council’s Data Protection Policy and Privacy 
Notice under “Policy Documents”. 

 


